
 

 

SCHOOL TRIP INFORMATION SHEET  

10th October 22 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

Our new topic ‘Fair Christmas for all’ will begin after October half term. 

The hook for this topic will involve a visit from the high street retailer LUSH. Over the last 10 years, LUSH 

have developed fair trade relationships with producers all over the world and use only fair trade ingredients 

for many of their products.  

On 10th November the children will take part in a fair trade workshop and will also have the chance to make 

their very own bath bomb to take home using fair trade products. The bath bomb the children will be 

making is called ‘The Comforter’. The following link contains all the ingredients the children will be working 

with during their workshop https://www.lush.com/uk/en/p/the-comforter-bubble-bar 

If your child is allergic to any of these ingredients, please notify us prior to the workshop.  

The cost for this workshop is £9.80 per child.  

In addition to this cost, we are also asking for a £3 contribution per child. This money will help to cover 

the cost for all the cooking ingredients the children will need in order to make their Winter themed food 

boxes.  

Event Name LUSH 
 

Event Organiser Mrs Davie 
 

Date 10th November 2022 
 

 

Cost - LUSH £9.80 Please pay via cash or cheque to the school office or via 
online MCAS app or website. (cheques payable to Shirley Junior 
School) 

Cost – Winter food boxes £3 Please pay via cash or cheque to the school office or via 
online MCAS app or website. (cheques payable to Shirley Junior 
School) 

 

Medical Information Please inform us if your child has any known allergies. 
Please provide any prescribed medicine to the school office and 
complete a medical form. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Davie 

Year 6 Phase Leader 

https://www.lush.com/uk/en/p/the-comforter-bubble-bar

